TSOGO HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI SOCIETY



c/o The Society ExCo
Postnet Suite 202, Private Bag X1
Melrose Arch, 2076
Website http://tsogoalumni.org.za

Cell: 081 334 3959 (Secretary) Email: secretary@tsogolaumni.org.za NPO Registration No. 053-952-NPO

To Whom It May Concern:

11 December 2017

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Request for presenter (student advisor) during our Tsogo Alumni 9th Career & Study Expo

The Tsogo Alumni Society would humbly like to invite your organisation to come and present at our Seventh Annual Careers Expo to be held on **Friday 16th March 2018** at the school in Mmakau village. The event will be attended by some former students, current learners, teachers, company and university representatives and some members of the community.

We request that you or anyone from the organisation be one of our presenters at the **March 16th 2017 event**. The presentation could cover information about your organization and programmes, and more. It would be interesting to get Tsogo learners to learn about your Entrepreneurial Development, Mentorship, Scholarships and other programmes.

The aim of the presentations is to inform current <u>Grade 9 to 12 learners</u> about various career choices, bursary and funding options, alternative choices (such as entrepreneurship) and offer them general career guidance. Each presentation slot will be allocated 30 minutes to an hour and will be followed by formal and informal question and answer sessions.

We will provide you with more details about the day's programme well ahead of the event so you are aware of your time slot should you wish to join us.

Many thanks for your consideration on this matter and we wait to hear from you.

You can immediately confirm your participation by emailing us or filling in this form http://bit.ly/TsogoCareerConfirm

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. Vukosi marivate

Tsogo High School Alumni Society president@tsogoalumni.org.za